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St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
Church & Rectory: 4924 Bancroft Ave. St. Louis, Missouri 63109 

Phone 314.352.2111  Rectory Fax 314.481.7661 
Parish Website: www.magdalen.org 

Archdiocese of St. Louis Website: www.archstl.org 

Staff 
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. John J. Borcic   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 3 
Email: johnborcic@archstl.org 
 

In Residence: Rev. John J. Kerber 
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 107 
 

Deacon: Joseph J. Iovanna  
Phone:   707.1803 cell phone 
 

Parish Secretary: Fran Voss   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 
Email:  smmadmin@sbcglobal.net 
 

Parish Nurse: Jeannine Wieczorek  
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 5 
Email:  smmnurse@sbcglobal.net 
 

Music Director: Keith Ballentine 
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 (leave a message) 
 

Bookkeeper: Terry Signaigo 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 6  
 

Maintenance Department: Steve Jackson 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 7 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 2 
 

 

Mass Schedule 
Weekend Masses:     Weekday Mass: 
Saturday: 4:30pm     Monday thru Friday:  8:00am 
Sunday: 8:00am and 10:30am 
 

Daily Rosary: Mon. thru Fri. before 8:00am Mass 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Every first 
Friday of the month from 8:30am until 12-noon  
 

Holy Hour: Every 1st Saturday of the month at 
9:15am 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please contact the Rectory   
\ 

Weddings:  Couples contemplating Marriage should 
contact the Pastor as soon as they have made a      
decision to marry and at least six months prior to 
their intended date of Marriage so that proper prepa-
rations can be made. 
 

Communion to the Sick:  We are happy to bring 
Holy Communion to those who are confined to their 
homes.  Please contact the rectory to make arrange-
ments. 
Perpetual Help Devotions: Tuesday following 
8:00am Mass 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Saturday between 
3:30pm and 4:10pm (or by appointment)  

Rectory Office Hours 
 
8:30am —  7:30pm   Monday through Thursday 
8:30am —  4:00pm   Friday 
9:00am —12:00pm   Saturday 
 

 
 

Closed on Sundays, Holidays,  
and  

Holy Days of Obligation   

SCHOOLS SERVING OUR PARISHIONERS 
For registration and other information please contact 

Our Lady of Sorrows School 
5831 So. Kingshighway Blvd. 

314.353.1451 
St. Ambrose School 

5130 Wilson Ave.  
314.772.1437 

St. Joan of Arc School 
5821 Pernod Ave.  

314.752.4171 
St. Roch School 
6040 Waterman 
314.721.2595 

South City Deanery PSR 
Deborah Halter 
314.773.3070     

scdpsr4200@sbcglobal.net 
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Weekly Offertory 
 

October 05, 2014 
 

Envelopes      $      4,014.00 
Loose Offerings       446.75 
____________________________________ 
Total       $      4,460.75 
 
 

Collections as of 07-01-14  $    52,800.13 
 

Magdalen Specials 
 

Pro-Life          22.00 
St. Vincent de Paul       165.00     
Soup Kitchen          56.00 
Tuition Assistance         30.00 
 ______________________________________ 
Total    $     273.00  
 

Thank you for your gifts to God and our Parish! 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 
You may have noticed this 
weekend that members of the 
Knights of Columbus and     
Ladies Auxiliary will be at the 

doors of the church, and in a few public places in the 
neighborhood, soliciting funds for children with    
developmental disabilities.  You will know them by 
the bright yellow aprons they wear and the Tootsie 
Rolls they are so willing to give away. 
 
The Tootsie Roll drive is one of many efforts the 
Knights and Ladies do throughout the year to help 
raise funds for those in great need.  Most of these 
are done with little fanfare or production.  It’s      
usually a simple request, with no pressure.  They 
appeal to our sense of charity toward our brothers 
and sisters. 
 
As a young person I remember my parents preparing 
for this second weekend in October each year.  Not 
only did they help at the church (my home parish of 
Holy Family) but also at the Sears store on South 
Grand.  I remember them preparing for any kind of 
weather.  Sometimes it was the coldest, windiest, 
weekend of the month; other times, but not often, 
the weather was very pleasant.  However, to them, 
and to so many other Knights and Ladies, it didn’t 
matter. 
 
In recent years the Missouri State Knights of         
Columbus made a significant contribution to help 
create the new wing at Cardinal Glennon Hospital 
which specifically treats children with developmen-
tal disabilities.  It has been a great addition to a great 
children’s hospital.  I wonder how many people are 
even aware that the new wing exists?  Now they 
have the room and the staff and the equipment to do 
so much more for these children and their families. 
 
Half of what is collected during the Tootsie Roll 
drive is given to Cardinal Glennon Hospital to assist 
in supplying various needs in this new wing.         
The other half comes back to the local council.  The 
council members then can designate the funds         
be sent to any charity that focuses on children      
with developmental disabilities, such as the Special  

Olympics or the Archdiocesan Department of Special 
Education.  100% of the funds collected are used for 
this purpose.  None of the money is ever retained for 
any other purpose. 
 
Watch for the Knights and Ladies in the yellow 
aprons here and in other places this weekend, and 
other weekends, in the month of October. 
 
Any practicing Catholic gentlemen who would like to 
join the Knights of Columbus can call me at any time.  
I will be happy to get the process started with you.  
Join a great organization of men who live by the prin-
ciples of Charity, Unity, Fraternity, and Patriotism. 
 
God bless, 
 
Msgr. John Borcic 
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Our Lady of Fatima  
Traveling Statue  

from St. Mary Magdalen  
 

This beautiful statue of Our Lady is  
available to be received into your home. 
By inviting Our Lady into your home, 

and with the recitation of the Rosary may you begin 
to experience a sense of peace, hope, and healing into 
your lives.  If you would like to have her at your 
home for a couple of weeks or know someone that 
would benefit from having her—please call Kathy 
Schneider at 481-3923.  

 Last call for Flu Shots 
Sunday, October 12 

9a-11am 
 

TODAY: Sunday, October 12, a nurse from the 
VNA will be over at the school hall giving out the 
2014-2015 seasonal flu shot.  If you forgot to make 
a reservation, you can still come over after the 8am 
Mass (since not a lot of people signed up for a flu 
shot at that time) or BEFORE the 10:30 mass and 
see if  there are any extra flu shots available. 
 

If you are not sure if your insurance is accepted by 
the VNA, I will have the list of insurances the VNA 
accepts posted on the door and in the school hall.  
Just a reminder, if you have Medicare part B, you 
are eligible for a free vaccine.  However, if you 
have a managed Medicare HMP plan, you just need 
to check and make sure your insurance plan is on 
the list. 

Stewardship Reflection 
“And my God will supply every need of yours…”        
- Philippians 4:19 
 
God really does provide for those that are grateful 
and generous.  This is very difficult for people that 
don’t live a stewardship lifestyle to believe.  People 
are skeptical and say it’s just coincidence.  If you are 
skeptical, try living a stewardship lifestyle for just 
one month—be generous with your gifts of time,    
talent and treasure and see how God provides for 
your needs. 

“Tootsie Roll” Drive 
 

After all the masses this weekend the 
Knights of Columbus and Ladies   

Auxiliary will be outside handing out Tootsie Rolls 
and collecting donations for the “Tootsie Roll” Drive.  
Donations from this drive go to help so many       
children with developmental disabilities.   
 

Helping others help themselves 
is a SWEET THING!  

South City Deanery PSR 
Fundraiser 

The South City Deanery PSR is having a fundraiser 
on Tuesday October 28 at Bellacino’s in Hampton 
Village from 4-9 p.m.  To support this all you need to 
do is tell Bellacino’s that you are supporting the 
South City Deanery PSR when you pay for your   or-
der.  You may eat in or carry out.  We so appreciate 
your support! 

“Come Catch the Fire” 
 

A year-long series for young adults, providing 
prayer, presentations,  praise and worship will open, 
Thursday, November 13, 2014 from 8-10pm., with 
“You Are Called? Are You Listening?” Praise and 
worship will be led by Adam Bitter.  The evening is 
at the Sisters of St. Joseph motherhouse, 6400     
Minnesota Ave.  Sponsored by the Association of 
St. Louis Vocation Directors, the series encourages 
young adults to share their faith journeys in          
response to God’s call.   
For more information, go to www.csjsl.org 

Soup Kitchen 
 

Thanks to everyone who helped us with our Septem-
ber meal.  We served 200 guests! Our next meal is 
Tuesday, October 14.  
  

Volunteers who made the sauce for the lasagna, 
please put your container in the REFRIGERATOR 
in the school hall this Sunday.  The school hall will 
be opened from 8:30 until 11:00 a.m. for flu Shots. 
 

Brownie Bakers:  Please drop off your brownies at 
the rectory by NOON on Tuesday.  If you need to 
have your brownies picked up please call Charlie or 
Mary Ann Halbrook at 481-2448 before Tuesday to 
arrange for pick up. 
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 Support St. Mary Magdalen  
Parish by using eScrip! 

 

Your weekly or  get-together shopping is 
a perfect time to use your  eScripcard. 
Thanks to all who together are contributing well over 
$100 per month to our parish just by shopping at 
Schnucks!   
 

Contact Fran at the rectory to get your eScrip card.  
You don't have to be a parishioner, so you may enlist 
your friends and family to help support St. Mary 
Magdalen.   

OCTOBER RESPECT LIFE MONTH 
 

October is Respect Life Month and various different activities and functions are available for you to partici-
pate and be a part of bringing an awareness of the dignity of every human life from the moment of conception 
until natural death.  Our parish will be participating in the annual respect life convention which is scheduled 
for Sunday, October 26 at the St. Charles Convention Center.  Every year for the last 20 years we have pur-
chased a table at the convention where you can come and enjoy exhibits on life, a luncheon with our upcoming 
keynote address speaker Melissa Ohden, a survivor of a saline abortion.  After the keynote address we will 
have different workshops available for you to come and get educated.  The workshops are free. The table has 
seating for 10 people, currently we have 4 seats left.  This is purchased by the prolife committee so that you 
can come and be a part of this important witness. 
 

St. Mary Magdalen has started preparations for the upcoming March for Life in 2015 in Washington, 
DC.  Our coach every year takes parishioners from all around the Archdiocese.  This coach accepts all de-
nominations to come and join us for the same cause which is to protect all the innocent babies in the 
womb.  We are planning on leaving Tuesday, January 20 around 7:00 p.m.  We travel through the night and 
arrive in Washington, DC around 1:00 p.m.  Than we stay two nights in DC, so that we can get the rest we 
need to complete God’s work of marching for life.  Staying in DC on Wednesday night; attending the Mass at 
the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception; Marching to the Supreme Court on Thursday, January 22 and re-
maining in DC, Thursday evening.  Friday, we leave open all day for those that want to tour.  We leave Friday 
evening and return Saturday at Noon to St. Louis.   This trip takes about 4 months to organize, so a definite 
answer will be needed in the next couple of weeks. 
PRAY ABOUT IT, AND WE WILL CONTINUE TO GIVE MORE INFORMATION THIS MONTH.   For 
further information on both of these events contact Marisol at 314-481-8408. 

 

Each of us is the result of a thought of God. 
Each of us is willed, each of us is loved, each of us is necessary.   

--Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI 

This week in our Parish… 
 
 

Daily Mass at 8:00am Monday thru Friday 
 

Monday, October 13, 2014 
Quilters     9:00a     QRm 
 

Tuesday, October 14, 2014 
Knights of Columbus Mtg     7:00p       KCrm 
 

Wednesday, October 15, 2014 

Church Cleaning     8:30a     CH 
Finance Mtg      7:00p       Rectory 
 

Friday, October 17, 2014 
Parish Appreciation Dinner    6:30p    SH 
 

Saturday, October 18, 2014 
Reconciliation   3:30 –4:10     CH 
Mass        4:30p     CH 
 

Sunday, October 19, 2014   
Mass       8:00a      CH 
Mass    10:30a      CH 

Mark your calendar! 
 

St. Mary Magdalen Parish  
Annual Craft Fair 

Saturday, November 22, 2014  
9:00a– 3:30p 

(former school building) 
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————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
 

ARCHDIOCESE  OF ST. LOUIS       OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
October 12, 2014 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
“Today vast numbers of people still do not know Jesus Christ.” Pope Francis began his message for this year’s 
celebration of World Mission Sunday with these words. But he quickly offers us the way to make a joy-filled, 
life-giving difference. “World Mission Sunday is a privileged moment when the faithful of various continents 
engage in prayer and concrete gestures of solidarity in support of the young Churches in mission lands.” 
 
On October 19, as the Archdiocese of St. Louis celebrates this “privileged moment” let us join our brothers 
and sisters around the world who will gather at the Lord’s Table to celebrate, with great joy, our common vo-
cation as missionaries. Our prayers and concrete gestures of solidarity will help build local churches, like the 
church in Mongolia, the world’s youngest Catholic Church, and churches across the globe. 
 
Your financial help on World Mission Sunday, offered in the collection for the Society for the Propagation of 
the Faith, will support the 1,150 young mission dioceses and communities who await the “Good News” of Je-
sus as their saving hope. 
 
Pope Francis encourages us to take joyful part in the Church’s mission to all the nations, as we live our lives 
grounded in love for Jesus and concern for the needs of the most disadvantaged. May World Mission Sunday 
offer each one of us an opportunity to accomplish both, as we share the joy of the Gospel and help the poor by 
our fervent prayer and through generous hearts! 
 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 
 
 
 
 

Most Reverend Robert J. Carlson 
Archbishop of St. Louis 

CARDINAL RIGALI CENTER  

20 ARCHBISHOP MAY DRIVE  

ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI 63119  
P) 314.792.7841 F) 314.792.7842 

WWW.ARCHSTL.ORG  
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Please pray for healing and 
strength for …    Janet Barmeier, Mary 
Baroni, Gary Barker, John Baumgartner, 
Marian Brandel, Marcy Buckles, Betty 

Chitwood, George Dent, Mary Jane Eichhorn, 
Genny Fujarski, Dick Furrer, Charlie Haines, Joey 
Haines, Ruth Hassler, Jimmy Harvatin, Pete        
Harvatin, Dolores Hughes, Marie Kellner, Mike 
Kenny, Dolores Kettenbach, Michael Krawczyk, 
Dolores Kuhlman, Bill Magnan, Elmer Marz, Doris 
Mather, Mary Mather, Terri Mazzola, Sue Micciche  
Lou Ann Michaels, Liam Niemira, Shanna and Greg      
Olsen, Catherine Quante, Rosalie Sala, Dorothy 
Schuchardt, Edith Smiley, Dodie Stollhans, Jean 
Sullivan, Anne Turek, Marie Valenti, Garth and    
Laihla Weihl, Agnes Wiltgen, Jeannine Young, Lois 
Zitzmann and for all our homebound and nursing 
home parishioners and for their family and friends 
who take care of them.   

 

Mass Intentions 
Monday, October 13, 2014   
  8:00 A.M. Anna & Harry Eilermann 
  8:00 A.M. Purgatorial Society 
 

Tuesday,  October 14, 2014 
  8:00 A.M. Carol O’Neil 
  8:00 A.M. Ann Hudgens 
 

Wednesday, October 15, 2014 
  8:00 A.M. Judy Hassler 
  8:00 A.M. Rosalie Logaglio    

 Thursday, October 16, 2014 
  8:00 A.M. Charlie Mather 
  8:00 A.M. Purgatorial Society 
 

 Friday, October 17, 2014 
  8:00 A.M. Vincenza & Giovanni Drago 
  8:00 A.M Tom Leight   
     

Saturday, October 18, 2014 
  4:30 P.M. Lanser & Cooke Parents 
 

Sunday, October 19, 2014 
  8:00 AM For the People of the Parish 
10:30 AM Towler, Jourdan & McMiller Family   

Greeters 
 

Saturday, 4:30 PM Ron Gianella 
 

Sunday, 8:00 AM Dolores Johnson 
 

Sunday 10:30 AM Tom Brent, Sue Rice 
 

 
Ushers 
 

Saturday, 4:30 PM Ron Gianella, Don Quante,  
Bill Yashuk, Rich Brutine 
 

Sunday, 4:30 PM Bernie Driscoll  
 

Sunday, 10:30 AM Tom Brent, Norm Guittar,    
Jewell Douthit 

Servers 
 

Saturday, October 18, 2014 4:30 PM 
Alex & Tiffany Sakamoto 
 

Sunday, October 19, 2014  8:00AM 
Vincent, Zelle & Ada Laury 
 

Sunday, October 19 , 2014 10:30 AM 
Kenny Douthit 

Lectors 
 

Saturday, October 18, 2014 4:30PM 
Kris Onanian 
 

Sunday, October 19, 2014 8:00 AM 
Julie Laury 
 

Sunday, October 19, 2014 10:30 AM 
Sara Marek 

Eucharistic Ministers 
 

Saturday, October 18, 2014 4:30 PM 
Jim Abkemeier, Pat Grotegeers, Joan Jewell,                 
Kris Onanian 
 

Sunday, October 19, 2014 8:00 AM  
Mary or Charlie Dooling, Mark Laury 
 

Sunday, October 19, 2014 10:30 AM 
Bob & Miriam Marek, Sara Marek, Marisol Pfaff, 
Mary & Ray Schaefer             

Please pray for the repose souls of          
Josephine Borcic, dear mother of our    
pastor Msgr. John Borcic and for parish-
ioner Joseph Cebuhar, beloved husband 
of Jeannette.  May they now be with Our 
Lord in his glory. Please keep all of     

Josephine’s and Joseph’s family and friends in your 
prayers as well as all of our parishioners grieving the 
loss of their loved ones, may they be comforted. 

 I can do all things in him who strengthens 
me. -- Philippians 4:13 
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